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TRAFFIC CALMING CHANGES SUPPORT CHILDREN’S SAFETY 
Collaboration between the City of Burnaby and the Burnaby Board of Education is enhancing 
safety where children learn and play. City Council approved the changes after examining a 
request presented by Trustees to expand school zone times and add speed humps around 
schools. Effective the first day students returned from Spring Break, school zone hours are 
significantly increased from the previous 8am to 5pm; they are now 
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BURNABY NORTH YEARBOOK HONOURED - AGAIN 
Burnaby North Secondary’s 2019-2020 yearbook entitled “Curiosity” captured one of the  
first-place titles in an annual North American-wide competition. Recognized by the American 
Scholastic Association, the yearbook captures the school year both before and after the 
changes brought by COVID-19, including these portraits of students in what they had intended 
to wear to prom. The content was curated and created by a class of Grade 11 and 12 
students under the guidance of their teacher Stella Teng-Davis. This is the third year  
in a row that she and her students have won First Place with Special Merit. 

100 DAYS OF LEARNING 
This has been quite the school year, but who’s counting? Actually, it’s 


